
THE PSA BULLETIN

Do you want to join the
PSA?

Our next meeting is 26th
Sept where we welcome

new members!  



We’ll confirm time and
venue in the new school

year. 



Follow us on Facebook too!





SAVE THE DATE
NAME TAGS! 
We've registered Tywardreath Primary School via My Name Tags.
So if you use them for name tags make sure to put the School ID
in and we can raise some extra pennies for the school.  
Go to: www.MyNameTags.com
Use School ID: 36408 at the checkout 

CHRISTMAS CRAFTING:
The children have been doing Christmas crafting in July as the
PSA Elves had something new up their sleeves. From Oct (ish)
time the children’s unique designs will be available to buy on
Christmas cards, fridge magnets, gift tags, thank you postcards
& mugs! All with an easy to use online portal so you can order.
The PSA will receive 30% of every sale! Watch this space as we’ll
be updating with more info in the new term. 🎄🤶

THANK YOU!
Thank you so much to every parent
that has helped the PSA have such
a successful year to help to
support the school.

We’ve been able to help the school
pool, subsidise school trips, leaver
hoodies and so much more…

We’re a bigger team now too (and
new members always welcome!!) -
so next year we plan to keep you 
 up to date more with all the things
we do behind the scenes. So watch
this space!! 


